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Executive Council 

The NHASFAA Council met remotely on 6/5/20. Received feedback that several institutional budgets will be 

impacted due to the COVID-19 pandemic. We discussed several items including this year’s Conference and 

restructuring the 2020 budget to make it leaner. The Council will be meeting on Friday 7/10/20 to make any 

necessary adjustments to the 2020 Budget. 

Conference 

The NHASFAA Council voted to not have an in person Conference this year due to the uncertainty that exists 

with the COVID-19 Pandemic. The committee is working on a virtual conference that will have some sessions 

(trainings, awards, annual business meeting etc..). At this time, we will be celebrating NHASFAA’s 50th 

Anniversity in 2021. The committee is currently in negotiations to move our deposit from this year to next 

year’s event with the Grand Hotel in North Conway, NH.  

Membership 

As of June 5th, there are 167 active members in 2020.   

Training 

Our Annual Spring Training was cancelled this year due to the COVID-19 Pandemic. On June 12th, there will 

be a webinar that will be covering a variety of topics including aspects of the CARES Act that impact 

individuals, 2019 tax forms, and professional judgement. The committee is looking into other webinar 

trainings for the rest of the year. 

Committees 

The Development Committee will be reaching out to other Associations to identify what we can charge 

vendors for this year since the Conference will not be taking place in person.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Ted Rokas 
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